Year 5		Autumn 1 Half Term 2023
Welcome to Year 5 with your new teacher. Here is an outline of what your child will be learning about this half term!
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	Theme: Quo Vadis? 

	English
	In English we will be studying ‘Robot Girl’ by Malorie Blackman. We will be looking into debates, discussions and dialogues as well as comparing characters in a story. This will help build up towards writing a science fiction narrative. We will begin looking at Year 5 grammar and trying to implement this in our writing. 

	Mathematics
	This half term we will be revising our times tables and prior mathematical knowledge.  We will start with Place Value and numbers to 1,000 000.  Then we will move on to addition and subtraction of numbers to 1,000 000. The children will be able to continue to develop their mental arithmetic skills, the column method, chunking and rounding.  We will learn how to multiply and divide three and four digit numbers. They will continue with daily TTR sessions.

	Science
	This term we will be learning about ‘Earth and Space’.  We will investigate day, night and how the Earth and Moon move in relation to the Sun. The children will learn about the planets and where they are in our Solar System.

	Geography
	We will be developing our Geography skills, using maps and locating different countries, focusing on North and South America. The class will learn how to use the eight points of a compass and four figure grid references accurately. We will learn how to recognise, record and present human and physical features in the local area.

	Computing
	In computing our focus is ‘systems and searching.’ We will learn how information is transferred between systems and devices. 

	French
	Our French this term focuses on animals and having conversations about our own pets. 

	RE
	This term will be learning about God within Christianity. We will be asking the question ‘Why is it sometimes difficult to do the right thing?’  We will explore who we turn to when we need advice and support.  The children will understand that we can turn to God in our prayers.  We will also continue with our whole school and class worship.

	PE
	In P.E. we will be developing our gymnastics skills. 

	PSHE
	WE want to ensure that we develop healthy wellbeing habits.  We will be looking at feelings and emotions, healthy relationships and valuing differences amongst ourselves and other people.

	Music
	We will continue developing our music skills using Charanga and learning the song ‘Livin’ on a Prayer’. This year we will be re-starting our school choir and the children will have the opportunity to sing in the community.  Year 5 children have the opportunity to develop their guitar skills with ‘Mr Guitars’. 



